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NEWSLETTER 18.10.24

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School 

Truth Opportunity Celebration

Diary Dates

21/10/2024 - 

School photographs

22/10/2024 -  

Muddy Fun Run

23/10/2024 -   Flu

Immunisation  R-Y6

24/10/2024 -  Beech

class visit, Halloween

disco

25/10/2024 - 

Maple, Oak visit

Harvest

Singing and Donations

Our 60 strong choir are looking forward to entertaining you on Monday,

Wednesday and Friday of next week from 8.40am until 8.50am. They will be in

and around the gazebo on the yard, so please stand near them to enjoy their

performance. We shall be gathering food donations (Monday through to

Thursday) for local food banks, so please give whatever you can. A table will

be set up near the gazebo for you to place your donations on. Please no

perishable items, ideally tinned and boxed foods. You may also wish to donate

any toiletries or sanitary products. Families have always been so generous in

the past and I thank you in advance for your donations.

Out of School Club



04/11/2024 -  

Training Day

05/11/2024 -  

Children return to

school

Westmoor
Residents
Association

Westmoor Residents

Association are once

again organising their

"Carols around the

Tree" event and this

year it will be held on

Tuesday 17th

December outside

Westmoor shops,

commencing at

6.30pm. All are

incredibly welcome to

attend. Santa will be

joining in the fun and

then a collection will

be taken in  aid of St

Oswald's Hospice.

Please add this this to

your calendar to join

the community on this

night.

Photographs

Please ensure that you

child attends school on

Monday 21st  of

October in full

standard uniform for

school photographs. As

always there is no

Car park and consultation

We politely request that Parents/Carers park in the outer car park when

dropping off or collecting children from out of school club. We have had some

technical issues with our car park barrier which we hope to soon have

resolved. In the meantime, there should be no vehicular access to the staff car

park for safety reasons.

Consultations

Parents Evening and Questionnaire

Thank you for attending parent teacher consultations. We hope that this was a

timely opportunity to chat to teachers with regards to how your child has

settled in this first half term of school. If you have any queries, please do not

hesitate to speak to staff face-to-face or contact school by telephone or e-

mail.

A Celebration of Curriculum

Video presentation coming soon!

As mentioned in a previous newsletter, we are incredibly proud of the progress

we have made to address areas identified by Ofsted for development. Mrs

Trundley will begin working with children to create a video compilation, so that

children can tell you first hand about life and education here at Westmoor

Primary School. This will be shared next half term. Permission will be sought

from parents of those children involved.

Muddy Fun Run

 Tuesday 22nd October - Muddy Fun Run Please try to gather any last minute sponsors

- every penny counts! Send in any cash collected to the main office or pay into the

school account via School Gateway. Your support is much appreciated.  A full change of

clothes and towel is essential for all children in Years 3-6 as they generally like to get

really muddy. It is also advisable for the younger children too. Children in Nursery and

Rec will be wearing school waterproofs. Any children attending Mr Doyle's football will

need to bring their kit in a bag. Thank you



obligation to buy.

Children who have PE

or swimming are to

brink kit in their bag.

School Meals

A questionnaire will be

sent to parents/Carers

with regards to school

meals. This will be

shared after half term.

We have now had over

a term of meals

provided by Dolce and

we are keen to gather

the positives and areas

for consideration. 
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